What’s New for 2018



· Information from your 2017 grant will NOT roll over.

· 2018 VOCA Grant cycle is 12 months (October 1, 2018 – Sept. 30, 2019).
  
· There have been minor changes to two pages, so please read carefully:
· Indirect Cost Page
· Project Classification and Evaluation

· You must now complete the EEOP Certification on the OJP website and upload the certification in OKGrants: https://ocr-eeop.ncjrs.gov/_layouts/15/eeopLogin2/customLogin.aspx?ReturnUrl=%2f_layouts%2f15%2fAuthenticate.aspx%3fSource%3d%252F&Source=%2F

· [bookmark: _GoBack]Assurances must now be printed and signed by the Authorized Official, Project Director and Financial Officer then uploaded to the Grant Enclosures page in OKGrants.

· DAC VOCA Staff:
Suzanne Breedlove – Director of Victim Services
Michelle Naylor – Fiscal Analyst
Amy Dunn – VOCA Administrative Assistant
Robin Frank – VOCA Program Monitor
Sandra Thompson – VOCA Program Monitor
Jaime Yahner – VOCA Program Monitor

· Contact information for VOCA Assistance:
            Phone (405) 264-5006        e-mail VOCAhelp@dac.state.ok.us

